
li 
I- 
r 

L 
i - 

m-264 
b3035 01 

Formerly Utilized Sites Remedial Action Program (FUSRAP) 

ADMINISTRATIVE 
RECORD 

for Maywood, New Jersey 

U.S. Department of Energy 

‘L 



t 
L 
I- 
I- 
1 
I- 
i 
I- 
l- 
I- 
l- 
1 
L 
L 
I 
L 
L 
L 
i 

IO7035 

UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 

REGION II 1993 AUG -6 P/l j-2 53 
JACOB K. JAVITS FEDERAL BUILDING 

NEW YORK, NEW YORK 10278-0012 

AUG 0 4 1993 
Ms. Susan M. Cange, Site Manager 
Former Sites Restoration Division 
Department of Energy 
Field Office, Oak Ridge 
P.O. Box 2001 
Oak Ridge, TN 37831-8723 

Re: Results from the Westerly Brook Sampling Event (June, 1993) 

Dear Ms. Cange: 

The Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) is in receipt of the Department of Energy’s 
(DOE) results from the 1993 sampling (sediment corings and surface water) of Westerly 
Brook and the Saddle River. Based on our review of this data and previous data from the 
Remedial Investigation Report, we concur with DOE’s conclusion that there has been minimal 
impact on Westerly Brook and Saddle River from past thorium processing and other activities 
at the Maywood Chemical Company site. 

If you have any questions, please call me at (212) 264-6667. 

Sincerely yours, 

J& Pro%= 
Federal Facilities Section 

cc: N. Marton, NJDEPE 
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